

## Wouldham New Village Hall – Sub-committee meeting

Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> June 2014

### Present:

Tim Fulwell	junk1@phoncoop.coop
Karen Aspinall	kaspinall@hotmail.com
Alison Smith (minutes)	aysmith@btinternet.com

### Apologies:

Apologies were received from Chris Nicholas, Zoe Harris & Anne Marr

---

KA has brought along the fundraising money-collection pots that have been labeled with the Wouldham Project logos.

KA stated that there may be a case for having a treasurer for the fundraising committee. Anne Marr has stated (via KA) that she is willing to undertake this role. TF has suggested that AM speaks to Sarah Eggesden to discuss the need for this and if appropriate.

Glyn & Sandra Waters, local residents, have offered to organize a race night.

Danny & Mandy (local residents) have offered to organize a poker night.

Bonus Ball competition – the resources for this, including the T & Cs , have been developed and this is now ready to commence on Saturday 5<sup>th</sup> July hopefully!

TF has agreed to be in the press photograph for the publicity photo for the project. This needs to be sent over to AS asap so that she can forward it to the Kent Messenger/KMFM/Heart radio.

TF has raised the issue of trustees for the village hall – TF is going to contact Ashley Beatens to ask if she had any luck in contacting the users of the village hall to act as trustees.

TF is going to chase up Sarah Eggesden about the authorization to use the green space opposite the village shop for the Scarecrow competition.

Feasibility Study – AS confirmed that a feasibility study is a required document for the Lottery Grant submission. At the next meeting, this is to be raised again with regards to whether the team are able to produce this document internally.

**Next meeting will be on Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> July 2014 @ 7.30pm**